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A guide to our provision 2023-24
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What opportunities are there to discuss my child’s progress? ‘
Parents’ Evenings are held in the Autumn and Spring terms. An end of year

report is also written and parents have the opportunity to attend an Open
Evening in the Summer term.

You will be offered a meeting each term, where you, the class teacher and
your child, if appropriate, can discuss in detail their targets and agree the
new ones.

We operate an open- door policy, so appointments can be made with class
teachers and/or the SENCo at any time throughout the year. If you have
concerns you would like to discuss, please contact the school office to

ange d meeting.
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What specialist services are accessed by OWPS?

Local Authority Services:
e Advisory Teacher Service (Autistic Spectrum Disorder, ADHD,
Hearing, Visual or Physical impairment)
e Parent Partnership Service
e The SEND HUBS
e The Early Help Team

NHS Services:
o Paediatric Physiotherapy
o (Occupational Therapy Service
e Speech and Language Service
o Community Paediatrician
e School Nurse
e Emotional Health and Wellbeing Service
e YOUnited

Independent Services:
e Fducational Psychology-Futures in Mind
e Support for Learning

Charity Run Services:
e Sleep Right
e Parenting Support Programmes-Webster Stratton and Triple P
e Barnardos Family Support Workers

Mrs Harries is able to refer to all of these services.
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https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-education/school-admissions

Transitions at OWPS

If your child is joining us in Reception, an information evening is held in the summer term, so that key members of staff can
introduce themselves and you can receive vital information about your child’s start at school. Your child will visit the school for
‘play’ sessions during the summer term. Early Years staff make visits or hold telephone conferences to pre-school settings to licise
with keyworkers; they also organise a home visit to meet you and your child in a place where they feel safe and comfortable. This
is a time to share individual concerns or worries. Additional visits are organised for individual children where it is considered
necessary and helpful for their transition.

Transition meetings with the SENCo from the current setting and Mrs Harries also take place. These can include parents/carers
and other professionals where this is appropriate. Early Help Assessments are also transferred to us.

We also offer a curriculum evening in the first week of the Autumn term, when the Early Years staff outline what learning looks like
in the Reception year, including phonics, early reading and writing and maths.

If your child joins us in other year groups or mid-year, we licise with your child’s previous school and records will be transferred. A
meeting will be offered if your child has high needs and tours of the school can be arranged with Mrs Harries.
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